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Keene, NH – Today, Marilyn Huston filed to represent Keene Ward 2 in the New 

Hampshire House of Representatives. Marilyn released the following statement: 

“I am proud to announce I am running to represent Keene, Ward 2, for the New 

Hampshire House of Representatives.” Huston said, “After observing our current 

NH Representatives voting for one disastrous bill after another, their 

determination to raise taxes that will destroy the New Hampshire Advantage, I 

feel it is time for new voices in Concord.” 

Huston went on to say, “Never, will I vote for a Sales Tax, never will I support an 

Income Tax, and I will not vote for any bill that will burden the citizens of Keene, 

or across the state of NH.” 

Marilyn, along with her husband Alan and daughter Sarah, has resided in Keene 

for thirty years. 

 With an Associate in Business Arts, Huston has been active in the community; she 

served as President for two terms with the Parent Association at MDS.  Volunteer 

with the Keene Special Olympics, ten years with St. Vincent DePaul Society Food 

Pantry, six years as an ESL Tutor, and presently the State Chaplain for the 

Daughters of the American Revolution, and currently serves as the President of 

the Cheshire Republican Committee. 

 If you would like to assist Marilyn in bringing common sense back to Concord, 

contact her at  mlhustonnhhouse@gmail.com   603-903-2944     
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